
From: McMeans, Sarah [smcmeans@cov.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2003 3:56 PM
To: Towanda Bryant
Cc: Fitz, William
Subject: Drug Certification

Towanda

Indiana Broadcasting, LLC
SES-LIC-2003111201613
E030295

Bill Fitz asked me to respond to your inquiry regarding the above-referenced
application.

Indiana Broadcasting, LLC did NOT mean to answer "no" to the Drug Certification
question on the above referenced application.  It meant to answer "Yes".  Please
let me know if you need anything else from us to make that correction to the
application.

Thank you for contacting us.  We do regret the inadvertent error.

Sarah McMeans
Legal Assistant, Covington & Burling
Telephone (202) 662-5015
Facsimile  (202) 778-5015

This message is from a law firm and may contain information that is confidential
or legally privileged. If  you are not the intended recipient, please
immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail that this message has been
inadvertently transmitted to you and delete this e-mail from your system. Thank
you for your cooperation.


